
From: Felicity Waley-Cohen   
Sent: 15 October 2020 19:47 
To: DC Support <DC.Support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> 
Subject: Hornton Grounds Quarry 
 
I would like to object to the application for a fuel 
depot https://planningregister.cherwell.gov.uk/Planning/Display/20/02453/F 
 
It seems to be insane to even think about putting a fuel depot in the middle of unspoilt unpolluted 
countryside down miles of wiggly roads to the nearest motorway.    Banbury is th nearest which 
would mean going through Wroxton which has a right angle bend in the middle of it, the alternative 
route via Gaydon has a 11 percent gradient.  Surely a fuel depot needs to be convenient for a 
motorway and within the curtilage of other development where light and traffic pollution is not 
going to be so jarring. 
 
I hope for the sake of the countryside you will reject this proposal. 
 
Yours sincerely  
Felicity Waley-Cohen  
Upton Viva  
Banbury  
OX15 6HT 
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